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27th March, 1924

Sir Arthur W. Currie, O.C.M.Gr., K.C.B 
Principal, McGill University, 
Montreal, Que,

Dear Sir Arthur : -

Thanks for your letter of March 26th with
enclosure from a French officer, whose signature I 
cannot quite make out, but which looks like C de 
Maleissye-Meluy, with reference to his sonv and also 
with reference to his nephew, las^ton de Levis.

I think I could arrange for them to see
something of the work here if they would care to spend 
a summer working: in one or other of the various depart­
ments of the college. I think we could promise them 
their board and lod'ging, at least, and if _ they wanted a 
wider experience, I believe I could find it for them 
without any expense other than travelling.

If you will write to this officer to this
effect, and find out from him what time his son would 
like to come out, (which is not stated in the letter, 
and which is evidently indeterminate owing to the fact 
of his being at the Cavalry School), I should be glad 
to make definite arrangements. I presume the fact that 
he is a sub-lieutenant in May next means that he will be 
excused from further military service. While it is a 
little late to come out to get the full benefit of the 
spring work, I shall be glad to do what I can for him.

They might also like to see how things are 
done at Oka, and I am quite sure that a "de Levis" would 
be very welcome there.

If you would like these arrangements to be
carried out, I shall be glad to look after the details 
as they arise.

Faithfully yours,

Principal z
L


